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Comments: The proposed actions of limitation at the expense of the entire public to cater to special interest
groups who push their agenda through providing false information as well as bribing for comments in offering
beer in return shows their lack of compassion for the entire well being of the forest, going directly against the
mission of the Forest Service. A majority of recreational users, including those who are motorized, are
responsible and recreate appropriately in accordance with the FS MVUM and over snow travel plans. By further
limiting access to public lands it created more congestion in other areas, not supporting the use of public land as
intended, and only caters to ‘who has the most money for lobbying". Unfortunately those dollars do not translate
into recreational dollars, supporting economies in the surrounding areas. The responsible thing to do is to
continue to allow responsible multi-use recreation as intended by the intention of the Forest Service in their own
motto "Caring for the Land and Serving People™ as well as fulfilling the mission statement "to sustain the health,
diversity, and productivity of the nation's forest and grasslands to meet the needs of present and future
generations." To me this means allowing responsible recreation for ALL, as we have one land to share for multi-
use recreation.



